



Thinking of taking a year out? Finished 6th Form or Uni?

Join us for a practical experience of Christian school's work and serve the local church.



Helping children grow in every way: socially, morally, spritually and culturally





Come with a servant heart and an eagerness to learn from others. Use this year to use and grow your skills, develop as a person and realise your potential while serving God.

You will be part of the CRiBS Team serving in local schools. In primary schools we lead assemblies, deliver creative and memorable RE lessons and perform Easter and Christmas drama presentations in over 50 schools.







We run Boys Noise and b:You projects in schools to support the development of children who, for various reasons, are struggling in some areas of their learning.







In secondary schools our work consists mainly in supporting Christian Unions, enabling young people to set up and run groups, leading some sessions and training and encouraging young leaders. We also provide RE lessons, Christmas and Easter dramas, and intervention mentoring.

Church Placement

Part of your gap year will be serving a local church. As well as being part of a worshipping community you will also join the leadership team of the children or youth ministry. This will involve helping to plan and lead the church programme and teaching and mentoring the young people. It's a great chance to be a part of the shaping of young lives. It will also offer you a place to encounter God, worship with others and grow in your own faith.







Community

The year ends with two summer community events. They draw volunteers from all over the country and are attended by over 2,000 people every day. A great end to your time with CRiBS.

Pastoral

We want to make your year with us a really great experience which will deepen your relationship with God as well as provide practical skills. The team leaders and Volunteer Coordinator are there to support you throughout your time with us.



Funding

We need to ask for a contribution to cover the costs for the year. This includes all the costs of training, as well as a team building time away.

As you will want to make the most of your time with us, do ensure you have some money available for personal expenses, trips out and coffee! We do not want finance to be a barrier and would recommend you consider raising funds in a variety of ways. Do ask us for advice.

Personal support is a really good way of involving others in what you are doing, so find new and different ways to share your passion with your family, friends and church, encouraging them to support you.

Prayer

Faith is an essential element of your year with us so find people to commit to pray for you. We can keep them updated with information but letters from you will be far more appreciated.



Is this for you? PRAY and then contact us.



www.cribsonline.org info@cribsonline.org Tel: +44 (0)1322 330730

